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At the next meeting, we will have our annual Holiday Party for club 

members and their spouses/significant others. The meeting will start an 

hour earlier at 6 P.M. so we may eat earlier. Please note the new time is 

for the next meeting only. 

The club will provide subs, soda, chips, and water. Please bring a side or 

dessert to share. 

 We will need to conduct some business as well during the meeting such 

as officer nominations. If you would like to volunteer for one of the officer 

positions of President, Vice President, or Treasurer, please attend the 

meeting. We will then  vote for the nominees in January. The other 

positions of Secretary, Safety Coordinator, and Newsletter Editor will be 

appointed in January. 

In addition to 

our usual 50/50 

raffle, we will 

also raffle off a 

Tower Hobbies 

Uproar V2 ARF 

that is new in 

box. 

Please note: The meeting will start at 6 P.M. 
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Monthly Recap 

November in Review 
The end of the year is approaching! Don’t forget to renew your AMA Membership! 

Unfortunately, I don’t know of any upcoming events for the month of December. The Milwaukee County RC 

Association Swap Meet is on January 27th. See the next page for the flyer. 

The club ended the year with only 53 members, which is down 10 to 15 members over the past few years. At 

the last meeting, we discussed attending next years Maker Faire, which is usually in September. There were a 

lot of good ideas mentioned and we should try to get this organized next summer. 

Jeff Wisneski brought 

in Yuneec hex-copter 

complete with 4K 

capable camera. Jeff 

also had his laptop at 

the meeting to show 

the video of the 

Mustang rescue we 

reported on last 

month.  

Mike McCullough brought in his second hand Top 

Flite Sea Fury powered by a DLE 20. 

Fred Socha brought in a 

new project: the Nano 

Goblin from 

ReadyMadeRC.com. It is 

small but fast, electric, 

push-prop plane and is 

fully FPV capable. It also 

uses two elevens for 

control. 

We haven’t forgotten 

about President Jeff’s 

Pulse Jet and he hasn’t 

either. Building the jet is 

one thing, but there are a 

whole lot of supporting 

equipment to go with it. 

Jeff Borowski shows us a 

home-made quick-release 

mechanism to quickly 

launch the jet once the 

engine is running.  




